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Hello Mr. Kameswar,
 
        We are delighted to inform you that in the recently concluded STL Walk-In drive
held @ SIT BBSR on 22nd Feb, we have shortlisted A. Anusha from the CUTM,
Paralakhemundi Campus (B.tech CSE Branch) for our 6 month Internship program.
Please ask her to report at our Silicon office tomorrow @ 10 AM with all necessary
documents for onboarding.
 
 
From,
HR Department
Silicon Techlab Pvt. Ltd
Bhubaneswar,Odisha.


